





Introduction

The scale of the problem is well known, and staggering: Four million
Syrians have been forced to leave their country, and millions more
are internally displaced, as a war that is in its fifth year rages on.

Hundreds of thousands of them are students who risk losing critical
years of their education and, as a result, the foundations of a better
future for them and their country. Many young people have already
been in refugee camps for several years.

Participants used the workshop to share best practices, explore
ways to scale up solutions, connect with donors, meet new
partners, and push the boundaries of what could be accomplished.

Participants agreed the workshop provided an effective start. All
attendees who completed a post-event survey said they had met
partners they hoped to work with in the future, and nearly all said
they had learned about a program they hadn’t been aware of
before.

All respondents wanted to work on post-workshop teams,
conducting research and developing projects to present at a future
event. There was near-universal agreement that the workshop was
one of the most useful events that they had attended recently on
the subject of refugee education.

The workshop took a regional and collaborative approach to a
problem that numerous countries have been struggling to deal with
on their own for years.

Al-Fanar Media, in partnership with Kog¢ University, SPARK, and the
Institute of International Education, organized a two-day workshop
in October to increase the number of Syrian youth in higher

education.




It really helped to create concrete practical coordination on the ground of all
these initiatives and at a political level I think it has raised awareness of the
importance of the problem and the type of solutions that we can work on

together.

Yannick Du Pont
Director, SPARK




























































